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PACIFIC NUCLEAR COUNCIL

March 20, 2002

Dr. Kazuhisa Mori

Executive Vice President, JAIF
1-1-13 , Shimbashi , Minato-ku
Tokyo 105-8605

Japan

Dear Dr. Mori :

On behalf of the Pacific Nuclear Council (PNC), I express my sincere
appreciation for the submission of your proposal for the Executive Director
of the PNC. Your interest in being considered for the PNC Executive
Director is very gratefully acknowledged.

For your information, I have appointed a Nominating Committee for the
Election of a Permanent Secretariat for the PNC. The committee consists
of PNC Immediate Past President Rolland A. (Landy) Langley, Chair; PNC
Vice President Mamoru Akiyama, Member; PNC Past President Byong
Whi Lee, Member; and myself, Member. The committee will be reviewing
all proposals received for PNC Executive Director and reporting at the
Council meeting in Tokyo, JAPAN on April 21.

Thank you again for your interest in the PNC and for the submission of
your proposal.

Sincerely yours,
\/\/a,n g /\/ aL gan

Professor WANG Naiyan
President



